
From: carolea <carolea@pacific.net>

To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 2/2/2019 6:40 AM

Subject: No GMO cannabis!

Hello Mendocino County Supervisors,

I will be unable to attend this Tuesday's board meeting, when I understand you will consider amending the county's Cannabis
Cultivation Ordinance to prohibit growing or producing genetically engineered cannabis.

I strongly urge you to pass this amendment to keep Mendocino County GMO free.

Thank you for your consideration and vote in favor of this amendment.

Carole Aleshire
Willits resident since 1988
County resident 

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.


